
Anne Sumpter Arney Speaks at Tennessee Psychiatric
Association Conference

Spencer Fane attorney Anne Sumpter Arney was a featured speaker at the 2024
Tennessee Psychiatric Association (TPA) Annual Meeting, which was held March 15-17
in Spencer, Tennessee.

The event was the TPA’s first live conference since the COVID-19 pandemic and
served as an excellent networking and educational opportunity for health care
professionals. Anne spoke on the Developments in Practice Management panel
alongside Cromwell Medical’s Chuck Cochran and Lauren Vedros. The session
discussed common issues facing psychiatrists and their practices.

At Spencer Fane, Anne uses more than 30 years of experience working with many
Nashville health care companies and medical professionals. She advises her health
care clients on matters related to business law and transactional issues, as well as
assisting them in navigating ever-changing health care laws and regulations.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/anne-sumpter-arney/

